Q&A #2  
RFP #626870
License Plate Recognition Technology
 
1. Question: 
Regarding submitting questions, is there a time that you will not be available to answer questions between now and the end of the year?

Answer:
University offices will be closed beginning Friday, December 23, 2016 through Monday, January 2, 2017. Offices will be open for business beginning Tuesday, January 3, 2017. 


